Brundall Parish Council Land Management reports to be considered

Name of organisation/group: Brundall Allotment Association

Date: 11th January 2023

Highlights for sharing

Following the last LM meeting, an updated quote for replacement gates has been obtained, to be considered at the meeting.

The big freeze caused a leak in the back of the toilet shed. John McMillan has fixed it. Two actions were identified which would help to avoid the same situation in the future, to be followed up.

Gill Buckley has been successful in securing grant funding towards purchase of a defibrillator. Consideration will be given to purchase, storage and then issues relating to maintenance and training.

The vehicle gate padlock seized. It was removed by Richard Farley and has been replaced.

Issues you wish Land Management to discuss

Purchase of replacement gates Retention of old gate for possible future use?

Help requested from within Land Management groups